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York, Marylisa

From: Burke, Ruth A
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 9:49 AM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: FW: CMP Corridor- Comments

 
 
Ruth Ann Burke 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
Board of Environmental Protection 
Commissioner’s Office 
 

From: Peter Wohl <peterwohlmaine@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 8:04 AM 
To: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 
Subject: CMP Corridor- Comments 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

CMP is continuing to press forward with its corridor, oblivious to the will of Maine's people, which 
we clearly expressed in the recent referendum. Once a section of forest is destroyed, it can take 
up to 100 years to regrow the forest, especially in hardwood areas. Animal habits are disrupted. 
Vital nutrients are removed from the ecosystem. Given the outcome of the referendum, they 
absolutely should not be allowed to continue this destruction until the courts have had the 
opportunity to review the case. Please respect Maine's people and its environment and suspend 
CMPs permit.  
 
Peter Wohl 
Unity, ME 


